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Mulcihy, Robert

From: MacDonald, Joshua
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2021 4:08 PM
To: Mulcihy, Robert
Cc: Stults, Missy
Subject: FW: letter
Attachments: Energy Commission Resignation.docx

FYI, letter of recognition from Energy Commissioner Teresa 
 
Josh MacDonald 
Sustainability and Innovations Energy Coordinator 
City of Ann Arbor 
301 East Huron Street, Fifth Floor 
Ann Arbor, MI 48104 
734.794.6430 x 43724 
 

From: Teresa Hatcher <thatchera2energy@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, April 25, 2021 11:52 AM 
To: John Mirsky (EC) <johnmirsky@gmail.com>; Colvin-Garcia, Carlene <carlene.colvin.garcia@gmail.com>; Stults, Missy 
<MStults@a2gov.org>; MacDonald, Joshua <JMacDonald@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Fwd: letter 
 

 
 

 Good afternoon,  

 

Please find attached to this email my resignation letter from the Ann Arbor Energy Commission.  I am very thankful to 
have been considered and chosen as an Energy Commissioner, however, my personal and professional responsibilities 
are precluding me from participating as much as I would like as an Energy Commissioner.  I am very passionate about 
energy and I hope that I can find some ways to continue to leverage my 25 years and counting of energy and power 
generation experience to help my city achieve fair, cost effective and sustainable energy solutions. Please reach out to 
me with questions as you would like on various topics, and I will look for opprotunties where I can contribute in different 
ways for the city.  Thank you all! 

 

Teresa Hatcher  

 This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions 
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.  


